
 

 

 

 

February 9, 1998 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Chief, Historical and Executive Review Unit 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Additional Information and Records Request FBI-49 (Director’s Office Files) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

In response to a previous request, you provided us with an eleven page list of “Director’s Office” file 

numbers.   The ARRB staff has reviewed the list and determined that we would like to review the 

following files for the years 1958-1964 and 1975-1979: 

 

Associate Director’s Office Administrative File  66-19138 

Attorney General      62-53438 

Attorney General’s Briefing    62-116481 

Criminal Division of DOJ     62-28280 

Director’s Office Administrative File   66-2855-A 

Executive Conference     66-2554 

National Security Council     62-85205 

Office Memoranda      66-02 

Protection of the Attorney General   62-112876 

Threats Against the Attorney General   62-112654 

White House      62-48771 

 

Please make these files available for our review.  If records responsive to this request have already 

been processed or have been designating for processing under the JFK Act, please identify those 

records for us and advise at what stage of processing the records are now. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 



Executive Director 
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